
May 18, 2009

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: DT 09-007 segTEL Request for Fast Track Arbitration
Motion for Partial Reconsideration and Request for Investigation

Dear Ms. Howland:

On April 16, 2009, by Secretarial Letter, the New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission (Commission) adopted the arbitrator’s findings in Docket No. DT 09-007
regarding the provision of certain dark fiber to segTEL, Inc. (segTEL) by FairPoint
Communications (FairPoint). segTEL respectfully requests that, pursuant to RSA 54 1:3
and RSA 3 65:4, the Commission reconsider the arbitrator’s findings with respect to
Appendices 2, 8 and 11, and to open an investigation to determine whether FairPoint’s
dark fiber procedures and policies are in compliance with its tariff and all applicable rules
and laws.

Attached is segTEL’s Motion and Request. ‘While segTEL makes reference to
confidential information in its Motion and Request, there is no confidential information
herein, and, accordingly, no need for separate confidential and redacted versions.

Sincerely,
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Kath Muliholand
Director of Operations

segTEl. Inc-PC Ben 610 — Lebenon. flH 03766
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